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Dear participants of the III International Theosophical
Congress!

I welcome you to our beautiful city - the capital of science and culture of our country.
The International Congress for our city is a significant event! The union of represent-
atives of the spheres of culture, education, medicine, science, art, which base their
scientific and research works on theosophical works, will allow us to effectively in-
teract with different spheres of society and to fulfill the main task aimed at the ideas
of humanism, tolerance, morality, mutual assistance, regardless

nationality and religion.

We wish Congress the discovery of new names, the transfer of experience to the
younger generation of scientists and successful fruitful work!

Yours faithfully,

Deputy of the State Duma of the Federal Assembly of the Russian Federation
President of the International Association of Peace Funds,

Multiple World Chess Champion

A.E. Karpov



